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Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
I hope that you have all had a brilliant half term. It has been so marvellous to welcome a 
class of excited children this week!  
 
This term our learning will be based on our book hook, Billionaire boy. Attached is a topic web 
which provides insight into what the children will be learning in each subject this term. This 
term we have a few events like World Book Day, parents meetings and more so please keep 
an eye on your School Ping app as more information will be sent out. 
 
If there are any parents that are able to come in and volunteer to read with The Pod we would 
very much appreciate the support. 
 
Reminders: 
 
Reading Records 
The children have made a fantastic efforts with their reading this school year and I have been 
thrilled to begin giving out 30, 60, 90, 120 and 150 reads certificates! Please do keep recording 
the reads throughout the week as we can only give out reading certificates when we can 
physically see 30, 60, 90, 120 or 150 reads have been recorded. Please do keep on reminding 
children to bring in their reading records each week, as we can’t give out certificates unless 
we see the reading record books. 
 
P.E. 
P.E will be taught every week on a Tuesday. Please can you ensure that your child arrives 
at school already dressed in their PE kit. They will remain in this for the day and not need 
to change, Below is the required PE kit: 
- White T-shirt and school jumper 
- Black shorts or dark joggers  
- Black trainers.  
 
Homework  
 
Homework will continue to be set online weekly every Friday and is due to be completed 
by the following Friday. Thank you for your ongoing support and engagement with this so 
far this year, it is really starting to make such a positive impact on the children’s learning! If it 
is not possible for your child to complete these homework activities online, paper copies can 
be made available on request. Below is a reminder of what is set: 
 
Literacy  
This homework is via the website spellingshed weekly containing the 10 spellings 
consolidating what they have learnt in the week for them to practice the spelling rule online 
and I would also like them to write out the spellings 5 times during the week. 
 
Maths  
Children will be allocated activities on MyMaths that consolidate the learning they have been 
doing. MyMaths club will not be on this term, but any questions about homework please just 
ask. 
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Snack and allergies 
Just a quick reminder to please check labels of food items very carefully to make sure that 
snacks brought into school do not contain nuts. Thank you for your ongoing support with this 
so far. 
 
 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Mrs Hindle-Cooper  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


